From:  Tisdale, Matthew
Sent: 3/17/2012 7:36:33 PM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cec:

Bec:

Subject: Re: CONFIDENTIAL: SVTC

Thanks.

Btw, we received an RSVP from SVTC for the all party. Since they aren't a party to the
proceeding, we expect PG&E will represent their perspective. If they'd like to add more, we
also have added a 'public comments section' at the beginning of the meeting. We'll probably
accommodate the DOE rep the same way.

See you Monday.

On Mar 16, 2012, at 2:53 PM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com> wrote:

Matthew,

Please find attached, the latest draft Term Sheet between PG&E and SVTC Solar, Inc.
(version June 1, 2011). PG&E does not anticipate any material changes to the terms in
the Term Sheet. Please note that the highlighted sections (in yellow) mark confidential
information. PG&E provided this Term Sheet to parties with Non-Disclosure
Agreements in response to two TURN Data Requests (TURN Data Request 7, question
1onJuly 22, 2011 and TURN Data Request 8, Question 3 on November 21, 2011).

Thanks,
Meredith

<SVTC Term Sheet 6-1-2011 CONF.doc>
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